
Ref. No: 19/04164/FULL | Received: Wed 29 May 2019 

The Society is aware of proposals to; (1) demolish Twentieth Century 
House and replace it with a larger modern office building; (2) create a 
new pedestrian area in Chapone Place behind Soho Theatre; and (3) 
make a new corner entrance into Soho Square.  

You can examine the proposals and submit your comments on the 
Council’s planning website. https://www.westminster.gov.uk

We at the Soho Society would like to hear your views.  

admin@thesohosociety.org.uk.

We are running a campaign to save the building.  You can see more 
information, sign the petition and join the Society from this link.

https://www.thesohosociety.org.uk/twentieth-century-house-campaign

The building dates from 1938, is in the Soho conservation area and is 
an unlisted building of merit. It has housed the 20th Century Fox Film 
company for some 80 years and has deep links to Soho’s industrial past 
and the film industry both nationally and internationally.
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